PGA WEST.
RESIDENTIAL ASSOCIATION, INC.

Good Evening PGA WEST Residential Association, Inc. Homeowners,

The next PGA WEST Residential Association Board of Directors' Meeting is
Tuesday, January 26, 2021 at 1:00 PM. Due to health and safety concerns
attributed to COVID-19, we are conducting our Board Meetings via ZOOM.

We respectfully request that if you would like to speak during the Open Forum
segment of the meeting, please reply to this e-mail and advise us of your
name, address and what topic you would like to discuss.

Please note, the Board will be discussing the possibility of amending the
Association's CC&Rs regarding rentals. Consequently, we anticipate that there
will be a number of owners who wish to speak; therefore, we ask that you
please limit your comments to no more than three minutes.

Thank you for your interest in your beautiful Community and we look forward
to your attendance at the January 26, 2021, 1:00 PM Board Meeting via
ZOOM; the ZOOM login to the Board meeting is:

https://lus02web.zoom.us/j/83348650735

Please click here to access the January 26, 2021 BOD Meeting Agenda.

Best regards,
Michael L. Walker CCAM PCAM
General Manager
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